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    Snappy raspberry, dried red flower, 
cinnamon and star-anise aromas make for a 
heady nose on this bottling. The palate is 
spicy and sharp in acidity, offering red 
plum, strawberry and cinnamon flavors that 
will mellow and coalesce with time. Drink 
now–2032. — Matt Kettmann"

2020
RODNEY'S VINEYARD
MOURVÈDRE
EPIPHANY

	

POINTS
93

    Snappy raspberry, dried red flower, 
cinnamon and star-anise aromas make for a 
heady nose on this bottling. The palate is 
spicy and sharp in acidity, offering red 
plum, strawberry and cinnamon flavors that 
will mellow and coalesce with time. Drink 
now–2032. — Matt Kettmann"

2020
RODNEY'S VINEYARD
MOURVÈDRE
EPIPHANY

	

POINTS
93

    Snappy raspberry, dried red flower, 
cinnamon and star-anise aromas make for a 
heady nose on this bottling. The palate is 
spicy and sharp in acidity, offering red 
plum, strawberry and cinnamon flavors that 
will mellow and coalesce with time. Drink 
now–2032. — Matt Kettmann"

2020
RODNEY'S VINEYARD
MOURVÈDRE
EPIPHANY

	

POINTS
93

    Snappy raspberry, dried red flower, 
cinnamon and star-anise aromas make for a 
heady nose on this bottling. The palate is 
spicy and sharp in acidity, offering red 
plum, strawberry and cinnamon flavors that 
will mellow and coalesce with time. Drink 
now–2032. — Matt Kettmann"

2020
RODNEY'S VINEYARD
MOURVÈDRE
EPIPHANY

	

POINTS
93

    Snappy raspberry, dried red flower, 
cinnamon and star-anise aromas make for a 
heady nose on this bottling. The palate is 
spicy and sharp in acidity, offering red 
plum, strawberry and cinnamon flavors that 
will mellow and coalesce with time. Drink 
now–2032. — Matt Kettmann"

2020
RODNEY'S VINEYARD
MOURVÈDRE
EPIPHANY

	

POINTS
93

    Snappy raspberry, dried red flower, 
cinnamon and star-anise aromas make for a 
heady nose on this bottling. The palate is 
spicy and sharp in acidity, offering red 
plum, strawberry and cinnamon flavors that 
will mellow and coalesce with time. Drink 
now–2032. — Matt Kettmann"

2020
RODNEY'S VINEYARD
MOURVÈDRE
EPIPHANY


